
Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and 
Inspections Act 2006, that Hackney Learning Trust intends to make a 
prescribed alteration to Stormont House Special School, Downs Park Road, 
E5 8NP from 1 September 2014.

Hackney Learning Trust proposes to permanently expand the school by 
adding a Key Stage 5 provision. A maximum of 20 pupils will be admitted 
into Year 12 starting from 1 September 2014. For Year 13, pupils will 
progress onto a full time college or other provider place with support from 
Stormont House Special School.

The school currently admits 20 pupils per year group from year 7 to year 
11 and the number of pupils on roll at the school as at January 2014, is 97.

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the 
complete proposal can be obtained from Samantha George, Hackney 
Learning Trust, 1 Reading Lane, London E8 1GQ

Education Director, Head of Hackney Learning Trust
Publication Date: Monday 12 May 2014 

Any person wishing to comment on the proposal (objections or support), 
should send them to Samantha George, Hackney Learning Trust, 	
1 Reading Lane, E8 1GQ within four weeks from the date of publication 
(end date 8 June 2014).
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